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WE HAVE A NEW MAILING ADDRESS:

  

September 11th Families for

  

Park West Finance Station

  

New York, NY 10025

  

****************

  

PT members, Terry Greene and Valerie Lucznikowska, travelled to Washington, DC on January
10, 2014 for this year's Day of Action Against Guantánamo. Valerie's statement received media
attention and respresented our point of view. CLICK HERE  to
http://www.youtube.com/911stories 
view her speech.

  

Valerie Lucznikowska speaking at the Day of Action Against Guantánamo in Washington on
January 11, 2014.
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STEERING COMMITTEE ELECTIONS

  

  

The yearly season for Steering Committee renewal has arrived. We wish to invite members to
express interest or nominate other members for service on the Steering Committee. We invite
interested members to come forward now. Please note that nominees and candidates will be
asked to forward why they would like to serve on the committee, areas of interest, any special
skills and how many hours a week they have available to share with the membership.      Please
keep in mind that a term is a three year commitment. Help be a part in PT's future!

  

We are indebted to our current Steering Committee members: Robyn Bernstein, Barbara Fyfe,
and Gloria Williams. Please contact the office or any of these members to learn more about the
responsibilities entailed in the post.

  

Our Partners

  

No More Guantanamos

  

amnesty international

  

Witness Against Torture
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From the SC

  

The SC meets this month on February 27. Please contact any SC member if you'd like to add to
the agenda at least two days before the call.

  

Send a Card, Invest in Peace:
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